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GALWAY FÉILE CHAMPIONS 2024 
 

 
Back Row (L- R) Katie Burke, Ciara Morrissey, Jenni McNamara, Ciara Doyle, Ailbhe Mulhall, Amy Cahill, 
Abbie Donohue, Ailbhe Mannion, Aoibhín Hannon, Leah Farrell, Tilly McMahon  
 

Front Row (L - R) Áine Duffy, Ruth Kelly, Clodagh Garvey, Molly Mulry, Rosa Higgins, Cadhla Fox, Anna 
Jordan, Sinead Feeney (Captain), Claire Hough, Lily May Feeney, Caoimhe Leader 
 
A massive congratulations to the girls that represented our club at the recent U15 Féile competition this 
year. They started the competition with two home wins against Portumna and Sarsfields. A loss away to 
Kinvara resulted in an away semi-final to Turloughmore, we managed to get over the line in a hard-fought 
game. This led the way to the final in Duggan Park and a fixture against Kinvara, which they were always 
in control of and won with a scoreline 1:5 to 0.1. They are an incredible talented bunch of girls, and we 
are looking forward to seeing them represent Galway in the All-Ireland Féile Finals this year in Wexford on 
June 22nd.  
 

 
Congratulations to our U16 
‘A’ team and management 
who recently won their 
shield final against 
Sarsfields in Duggan Park. 

U16A Shield Winners 2024 

 
 

 

 
 

Cul Camp 2024 
Cul Camp starts on Monday 8th of July until Friday 12th July. 

 

For U6 to U8 the camp will take place in Kenny Park.  
For U9 to U12 the camp will take place at Athenry Carnaun Club Grounds.  
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GAA For All Training 
GAA for all football takes place in Carnaun pitch, Sundays 6pm. Our GAA for 
all team gives children with additional needs the opportunity to part-take in 
Gaelic games. There will be some football training along with some fun 
games in an inclusive environment. New members, both boys and girls of all 
ages from any club are welcome to join.  
Club contact is Paul Murphy 086 4039378. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  

Fundraising Events 
Thank you to all who supported our Cash for Clobber and Bake Sale 
fundraisers recently. Both were extremely well supported and it will go a 
long way in the day-to-day expenses of running of the club. A special thank 
you to the Athenry community council as always for the use of the Handball 
Alley as a drop off location and a big thank you to Fr. Charlie and Fr. Benny 
for the use of the pastoral centre. We also like to also complement our U13 
girls and their manager Tasha for a great job setting up and looking after 
the bake sale on the day.  
 

 

 

 

Intercounty Panels 
Commiserations to Sabina Rabbitte, Olwen Rabbitte, Laura Freeney and 
Dervla Higgins on their loss to Tipperary in the league final in Croke Park. 
Well done, to Tarron Kilkenny, Kerri O’Driscoll and Amanda Conway who 
were all part of the Galway U17 panel who overcame Kilkenny in the All-
Ireland U17 Development Final.  

The annual camogie school 
blitz will take place on 
Friday May 17th. We would 
love to see parents come 
down and support this 
young group of camogie 
players! Times to be 
confirmed nearer the date. 

Andy Keane Memorial School Blitz 

  
 

 


